
Prayer Items 

1. Please pray for the revival of CACW. As the Fall begins, may the brothers and 
sister invite families, friends, and neighbors who don't come often to visit our 
church. Please also pray that God leads new friends to CACW to worship God 
and serve together. 

2. Please pray for our Youth Ministry -- both for the search team seeking our next 
Youth Minister, and also for the youth and leaders right now.  Pray for wisdom, joy 
and strength for the group as they grow closer to one another and to Jesus. 

3. Please pray for the Nominating Committee, that God will guide and empower them 
as they seek out the right candidates for next year's Governing Board. 

4. Please continue to pray for those affected by Hurricane Ian -- especially those who 
have lost family members and homes. 

5. Please continue to pray for God's grace and peace in the midst of the conflict 
between Russia and Ukraine.  Pray especially in this time of crisis for those 
grieving the loss of loved ones and families who are displaced or separated.  Pray 
also for the many missionary churches in Ukraine. 

6. Please pray for the team who will be leading the restart of our JAM ("Jesus And 
Me") program for young kids on Friday afternoons.  Pray also that the students 
who attend (and their families) will come to grow closer to the Lord through this 
ministry. 

7. Please continue to pray for our food pantry. We’re thankful that this ministry is 
continuing successful, and especially grateful for new workers and helpers. Please 
pray as we continue to prayerfully plan the best ways to move forward with this 
means of showing Jesus’ love to our local Port Chester community. Pray for 
wisdom, creativity, and strength for leaders and helpers. 

8. Pray for children and youth in the church who are in college, high school, middle 
school, elementary school, and nursery. Pray that God will keep these children 
safe in and out of school, and keep them safe from Omicron and Delta viruses for 
these children and parents. 

9. Please pray for the 2022 Mandarin Adult Sunday School. The Sunday school class 
"Acts - The Preaching of the Gospel" have been finished on 6/19. Please pray for 
the preparation of the next Sunday School's class. 

10. Please pray for each fellowship group so that new people can join. Pray also for 
the group leaders of the fellowship, asking God to give them wisdom and strength 
to lead these groups and make them a source of love, fellowship and spreading 
the gospel. The fellowship also invites many gospel friends to participate through 
evangelistic meetings. 

11. Please pray that God will bless the work of Ms. Horng and her team among the 
Muslim community. Also pray that God will protect the brothers and sisters of 
CACW to pray and participate in the gospel work of local Muslims, and to support 
Ms. Hong's work. Recognizing that our mission is to spread the gospel throughout 
the world, the Muslim community is an important target of the gospel. 

12. Plesae pray for the new students at U Conn. May God open their spiritual eyes 
and mind, grant them opportunities to actively participate in UConn fellowship so 
that they'd be able to hear the gospel and know that Christ is the Lord of their lives. 

13. Please pray for all the various missionaries and missions endeavors we support, 
including the UConn outreach, Pastor Achara and her work with the Thai School 
in Khaolak, Pastor Rebecca Mao and COCM in England/Europe, and Bob and 
Molly and their family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love One Another 

威 郡 華 人 宣 道 會 

Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 

59 Glen Avenue, Port Chester, NY 10573 

(914) 937-8931 www.cacw.org 

 Chinese Pastor:   Shyhyann Lee 李士彦牧師 

English Pastor: Alan Rathe Youth Pastor: Pablo Garcia 

中文主日崇拜 上午十時 

English Worship 11:30 AM 



Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
English Worship Service 

 

October 23rd, 2022, 11:30 a.m 

 
Psalm 96:1-4 

 
1 Sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord, all the earth.2 Sing to the Lord, 
praise his name; proclaim his salvation day after day.3 Declare his glory among 
the nations, his marvelous deeds among all peoples.4 For great is the Lord and 
most worthy of praise; he is to be feared above all gods. 

***  

➢ GATHERING TOGETHER IN GOD’s PRESENCE 

❖  Call to Worship (Psalm 96:1-4) 

❖  Praise and Worship in Song 

❖  Pastoral Prayer 

❖  Greeting One Another 

  

➢ HEARING AND CELEBRATING GOD’S WORD 

❖      Message - Eternal Life: Not (Exactly) What You Thought       
                 (Pastor Alan) 

 
❖  Scripture Reading (John 17:1-3) 

  

➢ RESPONDING WITH THANKSGIVING 

❖  Song of Response 

❖  Prayer for Tithes and Offerings 

  

➢ BEING SENT TO LOVE AND SERVE 

❖  Community Life 

❖  Benediction 

 

 

 

*** 

Theme verse for October, 2022 

Psalm 96:3 
Declare his glory among the nations, his marvelous deeds among all peoples. 

1. We welcome everyone to worship God with us this morning.  May peace be with 
you and your family. 

2. As the Fall begins, brothers and sisters are encouraged to bring their family 
members, friends, and neighbors to church to participate in physical Sunday 
services. Come and worship God together. May God receive all the glory, and 
may the brothers, sisters and friends be filled with heavenly blessings and peace. 

3. Lunch fellowship will resume today Sunday 10/23.  After a couple of years of being 
unable to gather together in this way, we are truly looking forward to coming 
together over a meal each Sunday after our worship services.  Please plan on 
joining us around 1PM each Sunday (again, beginning 10/23) for a reasonably 
priced lunch (Age 12+ $4; Senior 65+ $3; Child 5-11 $3; newcomers—free!) and 
the opportunity to grow in community with one another. 

4. Registration for Fall 2022 baptism starts on 10/16 and ends on 10/30. Those 
wishing to be baptized please contact your pastor. 

5. Pastoral Talk: Pastor Lee can meet with brothers and sisters and pray for personal 
spiritual life, work and life on Wednesdays from 10:30 to 12:00 am. Brothers and 
sisters are welcome to make an appointment and chat with the pastor. 

6. The parsonage front porch, porch foundation and front steps are in need of repair. 
The Governing Board evaluated proposals from several contractors and decided 
to go ahead with one of them. Due to the large scale of the project, the total cost 
will be around $50,000. Please pray for the completion of the project. If you would 
like to support this project financially, please contribute to the Building 
Maintenance Fund. Please contact brother Gavin Lam if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

7. Mission Weekend October 29:   We are delighted to have Pastor Achara and 
Pastor Ed Stuart with us.  Pastor Achara will speak  on Saturday 10/29 at 4pm, 
followed by Potluck at 5:30pm, and Pastor Ed at 7pm.   Both sessions will be 
translated.  Pastor Ed will preach in a combined worship service at 10:00AM.  
Achara will be available during Sunday lunch.  Please plan on joining us for this 
in-person event and bring your best dishes! 

8. The new season of Chinese Church Sunday School will start at 11:30 on 10/23 
Sunday, in the fellowship hall downstairs at the church. This Sunday school class 
is on "1 Peter." Brothers and Sisters are welcome to study the truth of the Bible 
together. 

9. Please pray for the seekers who attended this year's Gospel Camp.  May God 
continue to work in their hearts and draw them closer to Jesus! 

 

Church Prayer Meeting, Fellowship & Sunday School 
 

Church Prayer Meeting: every Wed at 8pm via Zoom. There’s great power in 
Corporate prayers and it’s easy to join! Contact your pastor for Zoom details. 

English Adult Sunday School Please join us every Sun at 10am in person or via 
Zoom. Contact: janewc@gmail.com 

English Bible Study Fellowship The Friday Night English Bible Study Fellowship 
is studying 1 and 2 Timothy.   Topics we will cover are: Sound Doctrine, Church 
Leadership, False Teaching, Personal Discipline, Boldness and Faithfulness.  Join 
us in person at church or via zoom at 7:45pm. Contact cacwbiblestudy@gmail.com 

Saturday Youth Fellowship: Junior or Senior High school students. Every Sat at 
7pm at church. Contact: sister Ruth @ ruthwchan@gmail.com 

Announcements 


